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Personal information
First name Don

Last name Day

I'm providing a submission (choose 
one):

on behalf of an organisation

Write organisation name here Kapiti Citizen's Advice Bureau

Do you want to speak to Council about 
your submission at our public 
hearings on 2 May?

Yes

Are you happy for your name to be 
published with your feedback:

My name can be published with my feedback

Submission
Is there anything else you'd like to tell us about this LTP?
This submission is being made on behalf of Kapiti Citizens Advice Bureau Incorporated (KCAB) and 
relates to an earlier submission lodged with the Council in January 2023 for reinstatement of the funding 
partnership terminated by the Council in 2018.  In June 2023 KCAB appeared in support of the submission 
at a meeting of the Sustainability Sub-Committee.  This submission on the LTP updates the earlier version 
and is in response to advice received from the Council after our appearance at the Sustainability Sub-
Committee Meeting.

Attached is the updated submission and appendices.

KCAB is prepared to appear in support of this submission

Contact with KCAB can be made via email to kapiti@cab.org.nz and/or using the mobile phone or email 
address below.
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